
 

 

NEWSLETTER - 33 

May 29-June 1, 2018 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday  May 31  School year closing service at church at 7:00 PM 

      Students sing  

      Recognition of fifth grader after service 

      Kindergarten graduation after service  

Friday   June 1   Last day of school – recognition time – fun time – dismiss at noon 

Monday-Thursday    July 23-26  Vacation Bible School held from 9:00-11:30 

Wednesday  August 22  School registration for next school year from 5:45-7:00 PM 

Monday  August 27  2018-2019 school year begins for Preschool – Grade 5 

 

Summer Sunday worship service is at 9:00. There will be 

Thursday night services at 7:00 PM if you will be away for the 

weekend. (Please refer to our web site to be sure there is a 

Thursday night service. If Pastor is out of town there will be no 

service on Thursday night.) 

 

Worship through the summer! Don’t take a vacation from God 

but enjoy your summer in the Son. 

 

 

SUMMER BIRTHDAYS:  
July 5  Cody 

July 6  Stella 

July 21  Michael 

July 24  Jameson 

July 25  Mrs. Leitz 

July 27  Linkin, Noah 

August 13 Anthony 

 

 
               

 
CONTACT INFORMATION for the men on our congregation’s Board of Christian Education: 

Howard Clark, Chairman  517-775-8152  David Fortin, Secretary  616-481-1128 

Norm Schlicker, President of PTO 248-930-7735  Pastor Voss, principal  517-655-2294 

 

 

 

tel:248-930-7735


GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

WE END EACH SCHOOL YEAR the way we begin it – with a worship service. The end of the school year 

service is held the night before the last day of school. The service will be held in our church at 7:00 PM on 

Thursday, May 31. The children of our school sing special songs at our service.  

 Let’s all worship together as a school family that night as we thank and praise God for blessing our school 

year so richly. For all Christ has done for us, we ought to give Him worship and praise!  

 After the service we will have a special recognition for our fifth grade student. 

 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION – After that Thursday evening service, there will be a brief ceremony 

marking the graduation of our kindergarten student. Parents, you may want to bring your camera. 

 

STUDENT RECOGNITION – The last day of school is used to recognize our students’ accomplishments during 

the year. The Student Recognition will be Friday morning, June 1 about 9:00. All parents are invited and 

encouraged to be there. 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS Remember that these lists are also posted on our web site.  Look under the main 

menu for school or preschool on our website to find those lists which you can then print. 

www.memorialwilliamston.org 

  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL will be held Monday, July 23-Thursday, July 26 from 9:00 to 11:30 each 

morning. We invite children age 3 years old through those entering eighth grade to study God’s Word with us. 

We hope that your child(ren) will join us that week! Please speak with Pastor Voss if you would like more 

information. 

 

PICTURES NEEDED – If anyone has pictures from the plays or field trips and is willing to share them, please 

speak to the office secretary. We would like to post them to our web site. 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO COLLECT Boxtops for Education labels and empty ink cartridges throughout the 

summer.  They can be turned in at church or at school at any time.  We thank Dianne Steiner for taking care of 

the boxtops and sending them in for redemption and Pastor Voss for taking care of the ink and toner cartridges. 

 

THANK YOU LIBRARIANS!  You have been so faithful each week in being in our school library to help the 

students.  We greatly appreciate your work. The students love you and being able to come to such a wonderful 

library. This year we enjoyed having Georganne Withey, Andreea Labadie, Tracy Chaffee and Laurie Voss serve 

as wonderful volunteers. 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!  Your help at school and with our school family is what makes this school have 

such a family atmosphere and run smoothly. 

 

THANK YOU BOARD OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION!  Your service to our congregation and to our school 

is invaluable.   

 

PLEASE CHECK OUT WEB SITE AND FACEBOOK PAGES OFTEN. We try to add new things often. 

Posting that you “like” these pages or certain posts on the pages will get the word out about our church, school 

and preschool! Thanks. 
http://www.memorialwilliamston.org 

www.facebook.com/MemorialLutheranChurchWilliamston 

 https://www.facebook.com/MemorialLutheranSchoolWilliamston/ 
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